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Friday 6th June 2025 

End of Year Disco 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to share with you all that we will be hosting a Disco on Friday 18th July 2025. There 
will be a disco for all children from 4:00pm until 5:00pm. If your child would like to attend, please 
consent via the school gateway app.  
 
The disco will cost £3.50, which can be paid for through the school gateway app. Included in the price 
will be pizza and juice. 
 
During the evening, there will be an option for the children to purchase small toys such as bouncy balls 
and glow bangles, cups of sweets or get their hair sprayed with different colours and fake tattoos.  
 
We ask on the night of the disco, that all families come to the main office. All children will enter through 
the main entrance and then parents can leave via the car park gate. Collection at the end of the disco 
will be from the large playground, which you can access through the normal gates. All children must be 
collected by an adult. Children will be with their class teacher at collection time and must be signed out 
before leaving the school site.  
 
We look forward to having the children join us in celebrating the end of year.  
 
Take care 
 

 
 
 
Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School  
 

 


